New container freight station at APM Terminals Gothenburg

APM Terminals Gothenburg initializes a new container freight station on May 1st. Goods that arrives as bulk by rail or truck will from now on be easier to reload to containers for further transportation by ship. With this new offer, APM Terminals Gothenburg strengthens its position as a leading port in Scandinavia.

The new container freight station is a part of APM Terminals Gothenburg’s new investments of SEK 250 million. It is foremost thought to attract the forest and steel industry that transports large parts of their volumes by truck or rail and is seeking faster transportation options in their supply chain. APM Terminals Gothenburg is the port in Sweden that has the most shipping routes around the world, and also direct routes to both Asia and USA.

The new container freight station is a cooperation between APM Terminals Gothenburg, who invested in the terminal, and Mimab, an industrial services company who will manage the container freight station. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The new container freight station is open for all cargo arrived as bulk and can be moved over to containers.
